

Catholic Youth Organization
A Division of
Catholic Charities Community Services

1011 First Avenue, 6th FL New York, NY 10022 Phone: 212-371-1000 www.cyony.org

Wednesday, August 31, 2022

Dear Pastors and Parish Leadership,

We're excited to announce, after a few challenging and shortened years, CYO programming will begin on-time this season, without restrictions. This is a tremendous milestone for the CYO children and community. We thank all the parish coordinators/coaches/volunteers who worked tirelessly to keep our kids active and smiling throughout the COVID pandemic.

To ensure your program and community are ready for the season and receive all relevant information, we are requesting your help to provide us with any new contacts overseeing your parish CYO program. We will be sharing specific planning information and want to ensure we have the correct contact representing your program. If there is no new contact, no action is needed.

While we are exploring new programming, some of the traditional programming we will be offering this season will be: cross country running, basketball, cheerleading, track & field, chess and art & essay.

If you have any questions, would like to schedule a call or to provide new parish coordinator contact information, please contact me at seth.peloso@archny.org. We are looking forward to bringing back all CYO youth programming, in a supporting role to the work you do for your parish. It is our hope to provide an avenue to engage the children and families, bringing them closer to your parish community.

Sincerely,

Seth Peloso Director - CYO